NVELGES

Report of the Austrian Melges24 Class Association 2021

Unfortunately the pandemic situation has influenced our sailing activities also in 2021.
International travelling was difficult especially in the first part of the year.

On the positive side we could do Club racing in our local Yard Clubs.

Later in the year some crews were participating in ESS events at Lake Garda.
Two crews have participated in the European Championships in Portoroz.

Today we have 7 registered boats in Austria.

We all are looking forward to a hopefully nice and more relaxed season 2022.

Salzburg, 29 October 2021

Michael Schineis
Chairman
Austrian Melges24 Class Association



